REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

to the

KERSAL, PENDLETON AND CHARLESTOWN COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

28TH MAY, 2002

KERSAL, PENDLETON AND CHARLESTOWN BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE

MEMBERSHIP 2002 / 2003

1. Members will recall that, at the last meeting of this Committee, the following individuals were elected as Members of the Budget Sub-Committee for the Municipal Year 2002 / 2003 -

Councillors Jimmy Hulmes and Davina Miller

Ken Derbyshire

Kevin Coakley

Cath Saunders

Paul Statham

Jane Passmore

Suzanne Walker

2. Members are requested to note that details of the nominations provided at that last meeting of this Committee were inaccurate.

Recommendations

1) THAT the resignation of Jane Passmore from the Kersal, Pendleton and Charlestown Sub-Committee be noted.

2) THAT consideration be given to the nominations of Brenda Moore and Charlie McIntyre to serve as Members of the Kersal, Pendleton and Charlestown Budget Sub-Committee for the Municipal Year 2002 / 2003. 

